
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
445 TWELFTH STREET SW 
WASHINGTON DC  20554 

 
MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Dale Bickel 
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE:  (202) 418-2706 
APPLICATION STATUS:  (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE:  (202) 418-1410 
HOME PAGE:  www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL:  dale.bickel@fcc.gov 

September 4, 2014 
 
Michael Couzens 
P.O. Box 3642 
Oakland, CA   94609 
 
     Re: KURU (FM), Silver City, NM 
      Gila/Mimbres Community Radio  
      Facility Identification Number:  171541 
      Special Temporary Authority 
      BSTA-20140828AEJ 
Dear Counsel: 
 
This is in reference to the request filed August 28, 2014 on behalf of Gila/Mimbres Community 
Radio (“GMCR”).  GMCR explains that it has ordered a new transmitter to replace the unit that 
failed, and delivery is expected in the near future.  GMCR requests an extension of the May 28, 
2014 Special Temporary Authority (STA) for continued operations at reduced power until 
repairs can be completed or the transmitter replaced.  
  
Accordingly, the request for STA extension IS HEREBY GRANTED.  Station KURU may 
continue to operate with reduced power.  GMCR must notify the Commission when licensed 
operation is restored.  GMCR must use whatever means are necessary to protect workers and the 
public from radiofrequency exposure in excess of the Commission's exposure guidelines.  See 47 
CFR § 1.1310.  
 
This authority expires on December 4, 2014.  
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Dale Bickel 
       Senior Engineer 
       Audio Division 
          Media Bureau 
 
 
cc: Gila/Mimbres Community Radio 

 


